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Dear Municipal Official,

Attached please find the 2017 Shared Fisheries Business Tax Program application. I am sorry for the delay
in getting tliis distributed to you. There have been many changes in DCRA over the past year, and so
along with the changes come learning challenges. Having said that, next year should be smooth sailing!

The purpose of tlie Shared Fisheries Business Tax Program (SFBT) is to provide for a sharing of
state fish tax collected outside municipal boundaries with municipalities that have been affected by fishing
industrj' activities. Municipalities around the state will share approximately S2.60 million based on 2015
fisheries activit)' as reported by fish processors on tlieir fish tax returns.

The law that created this program requires tliat program funding be first allocated to fisheries management
areas around the state based on tire level of fish processing in each area compared to the total fish
processing for the whole state. Ihen die funding is further allocated among tlie muiiicipahties located
widiin each fisheries management area based on the relative level of impacts experienced by each
municipalit)'. Details of how the program works arc presented in the application under Program Description.

Your municipaht)' is located in the Central Southeast Fisheries Management Area (FMA 18). The
muiiicipahties located in diis area include Coffman Cove, Edna Bay, Kake, Kupernof, PeMcan, Petersburg
Borough, Port Alexander, Sitka, and WrangeU. llie FY 17 program allocation to be shared widiin this area
is estimated to be 593,119.28.

The fisheries management areas where die program allocation is greater dian 54,000 multiphcd by the
number of municipahties in die area, program reguEtions provide for a "long-form" apphcation. In your
area, the direshold value equals 536,000, (9 municipahties x 54,000) and you are therefore receiving die
attached Long-Form Apphcation. Hie long-form apphcation provides for a "standard" and an
"alternative" method of funding allocation. We encourage your municipaht)' to complete die FY 17 SFBT
apphcation as soon as possible. Due to the delay in sending these apphcations out, die deadline to return
them has been extended to March 17, 2017.

If you have any questions about the program or require assistance in completing the apphcation, please call
me at 465-5541.

Sincerely,

Debi I-Cruse

Community^ Aid and Accountabiht)^ Manager




































